
Speed Calming Survey– Cheddington – February 2011

Speed calming is an ongoing issue for Cheddington and various methods have been researched by 
the Parish Council.  In conjunction with the current methods:- 'slow down' signs, wheelie bin 
stickers and the 'speed watch' equipment used to record data, Cheddington Parish Council have 
discussed funding a double chicane (one chicane either side of the recreation ground entrance).

In order to move forward with this speed calming initiative the Parish Council need to obtain a 
positive response from residents.  Please take a few minutes to answer the following questions:

 

Please circle your answer:
Yes                 No

We require contact details for follow up to responses.  Please print your details clearly.

Name_______________________________

Address_________________________________________________________________________

Telephone____________________________

Please return completed questionnaires to The Clerk, 67 Lammas Road or email your comments to 
parishcouncil@cheddington.org.uk or download the information from www.cheddington.org.uk 
'Council' page ('Speed Calming' button) and return by Friday 25th February.

Thank you.

Do you support the idea of a double chicane on the High Street by the Recreation Ground?

If no, please clearly state your reasons

If no, can you provide suggestions for speed calming initiatives within Cheddington?
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